*CI-StPauI_LH-Licensing

From: LES ANDERSON <andersic@usfamily.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 1:36 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: districtlcouncil@aol.com

Subject: Lic# 20060001190 Holiday Inn, 2201 Burns Ave

We are opposed to a Gambling License at the Holliday Inn. During busy times their parking lot overflows onto
both Suburban Ave. and Burns Ave. Some cars park as far as 3 blocks away and on both sides of the street. This
causes noise and leaves residents no place to park. The Head Start School and the Phoenix House (disabled
men) often have emergency needs and it would be difficult for an ambulance of Fire Truck to get through when
cars are parked on both sides of the street.

Please deny this license.
Thank You

Les & Nancy Anderson
2147 Suburban Ave

St. Paul MN 55119-4610

651-735-3953




